a LXE

Regulatory Approvals Group

September 29, 1999

Mr. Errol Chang

Federal Communications Commission

Equipment Authorization Division,

Application Processing Branch

7435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, MD 21046 RE: EA95137
Correspondence #: 9807

Dear Mr. Chang:

This letter is in response to your request for information contained in correspondence number
9807 regarding the form 731 confirmation number EA95137.

The purpose of the filing is to add alternate antennas to the Proxim Model 7521. The antennas
are fully described in the test report. The Proxim Model 7521 circuitry was not modified in any
way from its original approved state to accommodate these antennas.

| trust that satisfies your request, however please contact me if you require any additional

information.

Sincerely,

R Sl

R. Sam Wismer
RF Approvals Engineer
LXE, Inc.

enc(s).
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